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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Leonard Lewis <currencycowboy@hotmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:05 PM
secretary < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
the margin change

The projected margin requirement change, is nothing but, another way it will force
out the little retail trader and mess up a good thing. Keep your greedy fingers out
of it.

Take care,
Leonard Lewis
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